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Quigal, LLC, a leading provider of online attorney search services in 
Massachusetts , announced today that it will be offering nationwide 
service. Quigal.com is an attorney search engine that allows users to 
easily search for and quickly contact top quality legal professionals 
located in their area. Quigal first launched its initial beta website in 
Massachusetts in October of last year. 

 

“Quigal.com has continued to grow as expected and we are excited to 
bring this service to users nationwide,” commented Renate Harrison, 
founder and CEO. “The entire country can now have access to quality 
attorneys anytime.” 

Since first launching its site, Quigal.com has been steadily changing 
the way the public searches for attorneys online. Its attorney search 
service allows a user to simultaneously contact up to ten distinguished 
attorneys by geographical location and practice area. 

In preparation for launching nationwide, Quigal.com made sure its 
database infrastructure was ready to handle the challenges of going 
national. “We took the time we needed to make sure that our national 



launch would go smoothly and seamlessly, we know our users expect 
nothing less,” explained Harrison . 

In conjunction with its national launch, Quigal.com has also announced 
that it will be running a sweepstakes campaign. More information 
regarding that campaign can be found by visiting www.Quigal.com. 

Are you interested in registering with Quigal? Please visit Quigal's 
website at www.quigal.com. For more information about Quigal, please 
contact Juliana Gaita-Monjaraz. 

Contact Info:  
Juliana Gaita-Monjaraz  
Quigal, LLC  
Phone: 1-888-QUIGAL1  
Web: www.quigal.com 
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